
  TOWN OF CANAJOHARIE 
MONTGOMERY COUNTY 

June 9, 2016 

Sealed Bids Opening for the Replacement of Retaining Wall on Happy Hollow Road Project was held 
at the Town Hall building, 12 Mitchell Street, Canajoharie, New York. 

Present:  Supervisor Herbert Allen, Highway Superintendent David Hodge, Ed Turst, representative 
from Jablonski Excavating, representative from Gallo Construction 

Mr. Turst announces that the sealed bids to be opened are for the replacement of the Happy Hollow 
Road retaining wall project 

The following sealed bids were opened by the Town Clerk at 10:05am in random order: 

Company      Proposed Bid

KEK Excavators     $171,848.84 

Jablonski Excavating     $337,700.00 

Gallo Construction     $189,354.18 

The solicitation of bids was advertised in The Recorder newspaper on May 27, 2016 and the Courier 
Standard Enterprise newspaper on May 27, 2016 

All submitted bids were timely received at the designated time and place as advertised in both The 
Recorder and Courier-Standard-Enterprise newspapers 

All companies submitted bid bonds 

Mr. Turst announces that KEK Excavators were the lowest bidders 

Respectfully submitted, 

Laurie M. Vroman 
Canajoharie Town Clerk 


